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Richard L. Pedone
8431 S. Nashville
Burbank, Il. 60459

306th Echoes
2973 Heatherbrae Dr.
Poland, Ohio 44514

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to report the death of my father who was a member of the
306th Bomb Group. His name is Louis Pedone and he was also a member of the
organizational group known as the 876th Chemical.

He is survived by myself and another son named Gary. He passed away on
September 11, 1986 of an apparent heart attack. If you would need any
additional information, please feel free to contact me at the above address.

Sincerely,
G D D - ) )

Richard L. Pedone
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